HELLO MEMBERS & FRIENDS,

Just a short note to thank you and your guests who joined
us at the Eighteenth annual CCC reunion this summer.

~ The smile on the faces in the picture enclosed speaks
volumes as to our good time.

Also enclosed is an address .listing of all the members.
Have a safe & happy holiday season.

Sincerely,

Wilmer L. Bolgiano
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